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Request for rust samples from the Cereal Disease Lab, USDA-ARS 
 

 

Hi All, 

  

Could you please send your latest cereal rust observations, surveys, or reports? The survey 

reports you have generously provided are included in our bulletin and posted in the Cereal Rust 

Situation. 

  

Please let me know if you need self-addressed stamped and sample envelopes. 

  

As always, we are grateful for your timely observations, comments, and reports. 

 

Thank you all. 

Oluseyi Fajolu, Ph.D. 

Biologist 
612.625.7295 
oluseyi.fajolu@usda.gov 
Agricultural Research Service, Cereal Disease Laboratory, 
1551 Lindig Street. Saint Paul, MN 55108 
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